
 

 

Saturday June 4, 2016 1:00pm. 

 

Official Announcement from the CSSRA Board of Directors regarding this years Championships 

Statement for the CSSRA 2016 Sunday Finals. 

After much deliberation and discussion regarding the predicted weather patterns for tomorrow, June 5, 

2016, the Board of the CSSRA have decided to change the start time of the final day of races. 

Weigh-ins will be open from 5:30 am. until 7:00 am. 

The first race of the day will be at 7:00 am.  Crews will not be called to the water. All crews can launch 

30 thirty minutes before their race time.  

Races will run at 6 minute centres and will continue until the schedule is completed or the weather is no 

longer safe for rowing.  Races will not be held for crews that are hot seating. Races will be started on 

time. 

 The weather will be monitored continuously throughout the regatta. 

Medal presentations for all races will occur after all racing is completed.  Presentations will occur at the 

dock area.  Student athletes receiving medals must be in their school racing uniform as a photograph for 

their school will be taken at that time. 

The Volunteer Brunch will begin at 12:00 p.m. at Alumni Club House. 

Thank you for working together to ensure the final races of the 71st CSSRA Championships are exciting 

and competitive for our student athletes! 

 

Ken Campbell      Dave Pelette 

Regatta Chair       C.S.S.R.A. President 

 


